
  04/20/16  
   

   

     

VIII.    SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT 
 

 
 
 
      
  

 Thomas Street Elementary FEMA Safe Room 
 
      Mr. Andy Cantrell/ 
     Mr. Charles Laney, JBHM Architects, P.A.
   
     

Request approval of JBHM’s recommendation to award the project to 
apparent low bidder CIG Contractors, Inc., for the Base Bid and Alternates 
No. 1 and No. 2 for a total Contract Award of $648,170.00.   
 
 

Recommend motion to award the Thomas FEMA Safe Room Project to 
apparent low bidder CIG Contractors, Inc. for Base Bid and Alternates 
No. 1 and No. 2 for a total contract award of $648,170.00, and authorize 
Superintendent Loden to execute all documents related to this project.   
 

 
 

 
 

ACTION BY THE BOARD: 

 
       Motion Second  Yes         No N Abstain Absent 

Mr. Babb (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

Mrs. Davis (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

Mr. Hudson (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

Mr. Prather (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

Mr. Wheeler (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

       

     Passed:  Yes  (   )   No  (   ) 
  

Action 


